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The Strong Start Program, called Destination Western on our campus, has been a 

key support program the last couple of years for our students. This is especially true 

for the students I have direct contact with, students from low-income, first generation 

and/or marginalized populations. This program has allowed students the opportunity 

to begin their college journey feeling connected and prepared. I urge you to support 

SB 604 so we can continue to provide our students with the support they need to be 

successful in their journey through higher ed.  


